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 PA02-04A 
MEMORANDUM   

TO:   Health Benefits Administrators of Participating Agencies 
FROM:  Employee Benefits Division 
SUBJECT:  Reporting On HCAP, Network Benefits and Healthy Babies 
DATE:  April 1, 2002 

The mailing of the January 2002 versions of Reporting On HCAP and Reporting On Network Benefits and the 
March 2002 version of Reporting On Healthy Babies has been delayed. We sent you information about this 
mailing in Memo PA02-04. 

You will soon receive the January 2002 Reporting On Network Benefits and the March 2002 Reporting On 
Healthy Babies. We will send you Reporting On HCAP at a later date. 

We have revised your Publication Supply Order form to reflect these changes and attached them to this memo. 
We have also put some in the shipping cartons. Please use these new forms for ordering. 

Please refer to Memo PA02-04 for more information. If you have questions, please call the Communications 
Unit at 518-457-7577.  

(See attached forms.) 

 


